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14/07/2023  19:16:272023/2837/T NOBJ Sussan 

Ghassemieh

This is an impressive old tree that sadly is now dead. As such, we are fully supportive of this application as the 

tree is an immense and imminent hazard to people and building structures of both number 21 and 23 Rudall 

Crescent. In fact recently, on a number of occasions large branches have fallen onto 23 Rudall Crescent, in 

one instance narrowing missing people sitting in the garden.
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